
Dear Room 10 Families, 
 I am writing this letter to welcome you to the 4th grade and to let you know what 
supplies will be needed in order to have a great year!  I am very excited to meet you and your 
child.  This is one of my favorite times of the year.  I will be your child’s teacher for the 2016-
2017 school year. Below is the list of supplies for our class.  Please note, if you already 
purchased the Schoolkidz kit through PTO, only the items with the asterisks will be in the kit. 

• 3 spiral notebooks (blue, red, yellow) 

• 3 inch binder 

• 10 tabs dividers (you can also buy two packs of 5 – usually less expensive) 

• 3 plain pocket folders (blue, red, yellow) 

• 1 pocket folder of your choice 

• 3 doz. ticonderoga #2 pencils sharpened* 

• 1 package glue sticks* 

• 1 roll masking tape* 

• thin dry erase markers- low odor 4 pk* 

• 12 packs 1 1/2" x 2" post it notes* 

• 2 boxes tissues* 

• 2 packs disinfecting wipes* 

• 8 pk markers or 8 pk colored pencils* 

 

*included in Schoolkidz kit 

 
When purchasing binders, please avoid buying the large “trapper keeper” style with additional 

straps and accessories.  They are very expensive and will not fit where we are storing them.  
Please buy plastic binders with a clear view pocket in front.   
 
 Please feel free to email me with any questions or concerns.  Email will be the best way 
to reach me over the summer break.  My email is Danielle.larkin@eastlongmeadowma.gov You 
could also just send me an email introducing you and your child!   
  
 I look forward to a wonderful 4th grade journey together.  Keep your eyes peeled for 
more information about our classroom as the summer comes to a close and the new school 
year comes upon us! 
 
All the best for a safe and healthy summer, 
Mrs. Larkin 


